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Dear Prof. Djonlagić,

Thank you for your letter of June 6th, 2017, concerning our manuscript entitled: “Synthesis, structure and thermogravimetric analysis of (,(-telechelic polydimethylsiloxanes of low molecular weight” (JSCS-PM-5067) by Aleksandra M. Tasić, Marija V. Pergal, Mališa P. Antić and Vesna V. Antić (corresponding author). We are sending you the revised version of the manuscript, for publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.

We considered in detail the comments and suggestions given by the referees and have accordingly revised the text. We find that the corrections we performed following referees suggestions improved the text. A list of changes with the comments on some of their suggestions is given below.
List of changes

Reviewer A: 

The text is corrected as suggested by Reviewer A, whose comments we found very constructive and helpful indeed. The revisions and corrections are as follows:

1. The potential application of PDMSs is explained in more details (lines 59-68).


2. The advantages of the heterogeneous cation-exchange resin compared to other catalysts used for PDMSs are described (lines 69-82).


3. The whole text is consistent regarding writing - the cation-exchange resin.


4. and 5. It is explained in more details why the sample No5. needs a different reaction procedure in comparison to other samples. (Lines 167-170 and 245-257). Also, the Figure 3 is added, which explains why the synthesis No.5 could not be carried out with CER, but with base type catalyst like anion exchange resin or TMAH.

6. It should be Fig.2. The order of the figures is corrected.


7. A proper reference is added.
8. The NMR spectra are added in the Manuscript - Fig. S-2 (1H NMR), Fig. S-3 (13C NMR) and Fig S-4 (two-dimensional DEPT spectrum) of the Supplementary material.


9. The conclusion is reduced. 

Reviewer B:  

We appreciate opinion of Reviewer B and would like to thank him/her.

I hope our manuscript is now suitable for publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. 

Sincerely yours,

Dr Vesna V. Antić, full professor,

Department for food technology and biochemistry,

University of Belgrade-Faculty of Agriculture,
Nemanjina 6

11080 Belgrade-Zemun

Serbia

E-mail: vantic@agrif.bg.ac.rs
